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Reading is Disgusting: April will bring to all students a “Reading is Disgusting” challenge.
Students and classes can participate in many ways. Your child will be bringing home
information and a log sheet next week. We are looking forward to all the disgusting facts we can
learn about. If students want to log any reading they do, that also counts on the challenge. We
sure are learning a lot of disgusting facts. Students and staff are really enjoying this reading
challenge.

As part of the challenge, students can read or listen to stories digitally. Author Sandra Markle is
a great author of children’s books. You can access her online stories by clickin on this link .

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1N2PbcMN0ohheTflHRvzz3dZ4wPK3FmQYUdpsQYy051I/edit?usp=sharing


Parenting in a Digital Age: SD#60, along with the DPAC, will be offering a great session for
parents on April 24th at 7:00 p.m. This session will have great tips and information for families
to help during these digital years. More information is available in the attached poster.

Badminton: Is officially underway and we are excited! The practice schedule has been sent
home with all of the athletes and is also below. Reminder, for badminton, the top 10 boys and
girls will play in the District tournament.

Badminton Practice Schedule 2024:

Times Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Morning (8am) Girls Boys Girls Boys

Lunch Girls Boys Boys Girls Boys

After School
(3-4pm)

Boys Girls Boys Girls

Kindergarten 2024-2025: If you have a child that will be attending kindergarten in September,
please register them this first week in April. Birth certificates, proof of address and immunization
records are needed when registering. Currently there are only 15 students pre-registered for
kindergarten. This means only one class for September. We will be planning our “Welcome to
Kindergarten” for May as well as the “Ready, Set, Learn” session and are hoping to send out the
invitations to all families registered. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the
office.

It looks like spring will be sticking around. The lovely weather is a welcome surprise.
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